ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 E Fax: +(971) 4 3368119 w

E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website: www.stmarysdubai.com



مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية

. ٢٢٣٢ه، دبي – الإمارات العربية المتحدة

بريد الكتروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae موقع ويب : www.stmarysdubai.com هاتف : ۳۳۷۰۲۵۲ ؛ ۹۷۱ فاکس : ۳۳٦۸۱۱۹ ؛ ۹۷۱

TRN: 100259955100003

OUR REF:....

DATE: Wednesday, 17th September 2025.

To The Parents of Students in Years 1-13

- SCHOOL CANTEEN

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Saint Mary's.

This is to inform you that the **school canteen will not be operational for a temporary period** over the next few days due to a delay in permit approvals. In order to be fully compliant with all Dubai Municipality and other regulations, we will suspend canteen operations until all permits are approved.

We would like to remind you to kindly send snacks and any other juices / water with the children, and we regret any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours sincerely

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph (Principal)

DUBAL - U.A.E.